
 

 

Gratitude Dinner Cancellation 

 

It is with much regret that the District 5 committee has decided to cancel the Gratitude Dinner.  This 

decision was not made without lots of consultation and an honest assessment of the ability to provide a 

quality event to the AA community.  In the final analysis, there was not enough volunteer support from 

the AA community for the critical planning sub-committees of coordination of food preparation, serving 

and cleanup, coordination and collection of auction prizes, coordination and collection of raffle prizes, 

and coordination of site set up and breakdown. 

Without volunteers to plan and staff these activities, it would not be possible to hold the event. 

An event of this size requires committed leadership and volunteers at all levels of the event planning 

organization.  It simply cannot be done without a community of people. 

All dinner tickets and raffle tickets will be fully refunded.  Please contact the person you bought your 

tickets from.  If you cannot reach that person, please contact Claudia at ClaudiaT.Idaho.AA@gmail.com  

We would like to hear your feedback.  What are your thoughts on the Gratitude Dinner?  Are you or your 

group willing to take a significant planning role in the future?  Send your feedback to 

GratitudeDinner@idahoarea18aa.org  

With Love and Service, 

District 5 Gratitude Dinner Committee 
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